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The Solitary Voice of Dissent 2020-10-06
this book urges respect for solitary dissent rather than censure it
equips a wide audience to understand what previously seemed unimaginable
much less comprehensible it shows the reader how to reach beyond those
first conclusions and into the heart of the matter the lone voice
explains that something has been hidden away something which the
individual now dissenting can no longer acquiesce in it raises the
possibility that more may be seriously wrong those who need to
understand range from academics to researchers to managers to elected
representatives to journalists we all have an interest in knowing not
just what has gone wrong but also why this person and no other decided
they could take no more if we are to correct a bad situation rather than
just patch it up we need clarity at every level of the individual s
deepening unease the book uses four case studies two in ireland one in
uk all on the record and one authoritative biography of a well known
italian personality to demonstrate an approach to analyzing solitary
dissent the methods used are academic but in the way they are presented
certainly intelligible to the lay reader indeed the author who is one of
the case studies writes with a degree of affection for his two
authorities michel foucault and anthony giddens which is engaging
anything but formal but no less authoritative for that another
persuasive output of the book is the resonance of solitary dissent with
jean paul sartre s existentialism which is also analysed the solitary
voice of dissent is limited by the extent to which the author has been
able to delve into the personal privacy of the case studies offered with
commendable detachment he is able to examine his own experience and the
biography he has selected allows a similarly deep investigation into the
fourth case study while each personality investigated was male the
author also identifies certain contemporary female dissenters this is an
area increasingly impacting upon the public s awareness but which no one
has written about before if we are to mend our society we need to start
a conversation a wide audience will wish to follow it

Shakespeare and the Solitary Man 1981-06-18
the solitary explorer responsibly and critically explores thomas merton
s lifelong spiritual development as reflected in his religious and
secular writings and delineates the meaning of his life and work for
contemporary readers it provides an interpretive chronology of merton s
writings and unravels the intertwining threads of self realization and
widening intellectual interests evidenced in the material he produced
between his early autobiography and the controversial work of his later
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years elena malits shows merton as writer as monk as social critic as
seeker of wisdom in the east as man of prayer and as one continually on
a journey into the unknown merton always held that the quest for god is
a continuing one the solitary explorer traces the progress of this quest
in merton s life and literary works to reveal a multifaceted spiritual
guide who offers an approach to the divine at once reassuringly
traditional and refreshingly contemporary

The Solitary Explorer 2014-09-17
the solitary sphere in the age of virgil uses an enriched tripartite
model of roman culture touching not only the public and the private but
also the solitary in order to present a radical re interpretation of
latin literature and of the historical causes of this third sphere s
relative invisibility in scholarship by connecting cosmos and imperium
to the individual the solitary sphere was not so much a way of avoiding
politics as a political education in itself as re imagined by literature
in this age literature this sphere was an essential space for the
formation of the new roman citizen of the augustan revolution and was
behind many of the notable features of the literary revolution of virgil
s age the expansion of the possibilities of the book of poetry the birth
of the literary cursus new coordinations of cosmology and politics
within strictly organized schemes the attraction of first person genres
and the subjective style through close readings of cicero s late works
and the oeuvres of virgil horace and propertius and the works of other
authors in the age of virgil the solitary sphere thus presents a
revelatory reassessment of the classicism of classical roman literature
and contributes to the study of pre modern culture more generally
especially for traditions that have taken antiquity as too fixed a point
in their own literary religious and cultural histories

The Solitary Sphere in the Age of Virgil
2021-06-29
mikita brottman wonders just why is reading so great it s a solitary
practice one that takes away from time that could be spent developing
important social networking skills reading s not required for health
happiness or a loving family and if reading is so important why are
catchy slogans like reading changes lives and champions read needed to
hammer the point home fearlessly tackling the notion that nonreaders are
doomed to lives of despair and mental decay brottman makes the case that
the value of reading lies not in its ability to ward off alzheimer s or
that it s a pleasant hobby rather she argues that like that other well
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known solitary vice masturbation reading is ultimately not an act of
pleasure but a tool for self exploration one that allows people to see
the world through the eyes of others and lets them travel deep into the
darkness of the human condition

The Solitary Vice 2008-02-28
hailed as one of the three finest wits of her day the countess elizabeth
von arnim cemented her literary reputation with this companion work to
her extraordinarily popular first novel the semi autobiographical
elizabeth and her german garden also available from cosimo classics
first published in 1899 this is a proto feminist account of one woman s
attempt to carve out of a space of her own away from the husband she
only half jokingly refers to as her man of wrath in the rambling gardens
of the family s county estate by turns bitingly satirical and achingly
lovely this will delight fans of von armin s friends and fellow writers
e m forster and katherine mansfield british novelist elizabeth von arnim
1866 1941 is also the author of enchanted april

The Confessions ... with The Reveries of the
Solitary Walker. Translated from the French, Etc
1783
this is a book about spirituality for the solitary those people who live
alone in the past they were known as hermits eremites and anchorites
today they are known as pioneers mountain men and women widows widowers
and people who choose to live alone in the country or in the city they
spend their days like other ordinary people taking care of daily chores
but also spending some time in prayer and meditation the solitary life
is alive and well and it appears in all world religions the solitary
seeks solitude for prayer meditation self awareness and personal
development living alone in a house or apartment begins to transform one
s life a person sets off on the path of purpose the path of integrity
the path of transcendence that lifts his or her heart mind and spirit to
the divine presence god who transforms more and more as the solitary
dives deeper and deeper this book provides an in depth exploration of
spirituality for the solitary along with eight part exercises designed
to further enhance solitary spirituality included are prayers psalms in
contemporary english and celebrations using natural things such as water
oil and fire
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The Solitary Summer 2007-10-01
brian mcnulty veteran bartender at oscar s on the upper west side
respects his customers privacy and their space but when a tarnished but
innocent young woman seduced by new york s bright lights and glitter is
murdered and another battered innocent charged with killing her he
reluctantly begins his own investigation brian s commitment to the chase
is given a boost with the arrival of the dead girl s sister a young
massachusetts businesswoman determined to uncover the killer while she s
put off by brian s jaded attitude and offbeat lifestyle she comes to
rely upon his familiarity with the city s darker underside including a
cadre of neighborhood cronies politically leftist and a dedicated union
man brian learns that when you dig into people s lives rich or poor you
find things kept hidden for good reason by stirring up these ghosts you
change the shape of the landscape and put your friends your customers
and yourself in harm s way this debut novel is perfectly wrapped in
original art by fritz scholder con lehane grew up in the suburbs of new
york city and currently writes from just outside of washington dc where
he lives with his wife and two sons once a college professor union
organizer and bartender lehane is now an editor at the national
education association he holds a master of fine arts degree in fiction
writing from columbia university school of the arts conlehane com

Spirituality for the Solitary 2023-06-15
excerpt from the solitary foam and sparkle and the clean blue sweep of
waters and the stormy crests of crowds bursting billows of gnash ing
mobs spumy moon bursts of revolutionists about the publisher forgotten
books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books find
more at forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction of an important
historical work forgotten books uses state of the art technology to
digitally reconstruct the work preserving the original format whilst
repairing imperfections present in the aged copy in rare cases an
imperfection in the original such as a blemish or missing page may be
replicated in our edition we do however repair the vast majority of
imperfections successfully any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works

Salad for the Solitary 1856
this scarce antiquarian book is a facsimile reprint of the original due
to its age it may contain imperfections such as marks notations
marginalia and flawed pages because we believe this work is culturally
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important we have made it available as part of our commitment for
protecting preserving and promoting the world s literature in affordable
high quality modern editions that are true to the original work

Beware the Solitary Drinker 2008-03-11
the ancrene wisse is a spiritual guide for female recluses written at
the request of three anchoresses who were voluntarily enclosed for life
within small cells georgianna analyzes this complex and skillfully
composed treatise and examines its detailed portrayal of the rich
alternately rewarding and frustrating inner life of the solitary

Red Cloud, the Solitary Sioux 1887
this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this
work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to
the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world and other
notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the united states
you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a
historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor
pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work
is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation
process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant

The Solitary (Classic Reprint) 2016-06-14
this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this
work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to
the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world and other
notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the united states
you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a
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historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor
pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work
is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation
process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant

The Solitary V1-2 2009-04
first published in 1994 this book provides a comprehensive up to date
compilation of reviews of recent literature on the anatomy physiology
and pharmacology of the nucleus of the solitary tract nts the chapters
are written by internationally recognized experts in the field and
include never before published data diagrams and figures

Some Theosophical Maxims, Or, Rules of the
Solitary Life 1991
the solitary series a trilogy in one volume containing the solitary the
emissary and the potentate a series of books on out of body travel and
the final journeys of the soul as it melds into the heart of god for
more info outofbodyravel org

The Solitary Self 1981
this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this
work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to
the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world and other
notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the united states
you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a
historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor
pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work
is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation
process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant
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The Solitary, a Poem 2016-05-21
this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this
work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to
the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world and other
notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the united states
you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a
historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor
pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work
is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation
process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant

The Solitary; Or, the Mysterious Man of the
Mountain: Or, the Mysterious Man of the Mountain
2019-02-25
this book provides a comprehensive up to date compilation of reviews of
recent literature on the anatomy physiology and pharmacology of the nu
cleus of the solitary tract nts the chapters are writ ten by
internationally recognized experts in the field and include never before
published research data diagrams and figures broad topic areas addressed
include

Nucleus of the Solitary Tract 2019-06-04
this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this
work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to
the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world and other
notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the united states
you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a
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historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor
pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work
is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation
process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant

The Solitary Series 2015-09-21
an exploration of the soul in the form of a final meditation on self
understanding and isolation

The Solitary 2015-11-15
since elizabeth first discovered her german garden she has invested all
her energies in creating a paradise of it when she declares her
intention to be left unvisited and undisturbed for the duration of the
entire summer her husband the man of wrath indulgently acquiesces
convinced his wife will regret her rash decision when she finds her days
steeped in dullness elizabeth unrepentantly and joyfully immerses
herself in horticulture nature and literature yet the months are not as
solitary as she d planned there is the man of wrath to pacify the april
may and june babies to amuse and the people of the village to contend
with

The Solitary; Or, the Mysterious Man of the
Mountain 2020-03-07
the late seventh century in the syrian church saw the flourishing of
several noted monastic writers amongst them shem on a monk of an abbey
in south west iran few of his writings remain but this homily has been
preserved as a model of instruction on the solitary life preached at the
consecration of the cell of a monk embarking on the hermit life it
clearly states the disciplines required to live this form of asceticism
as well as the difficulties and dangers that will be encountered through
this life of stillness hesychia the whole person lives centred on life
in the resurrected christ and in the continuing work of the holy spirit
in the church and in the world

SOLITARY 2016-08-29
chris hutchison is a man on the run imprisoned for a crime he didn t
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commit hutch escapes from a british maximum security prison and starts a
new life in hong kong but a ghost from his past catches up with him and
gives him a choice help a former terrorist break out of a bangkok prison
or face life behind bars once more meanwhile the dea wants to nail the
vicious drug warlord responsible for flooding the states with cheap
heroin and decides to use hutch as a pawn in a deadly game hutch s bid
for freedom takes him into the lawless killing fields of the golden
triangle where the scene is set for one final act of betrayal praise for
stephen leather a master of the thriller genre irish times a writer at
the top of his game sunday express as tough as british thrillers get
gripping irish independent

Nucleus of the Solitary Tract 1993-12-16
this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this
work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to
the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world and other
notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the united states
you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a
historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor
pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work
is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation
process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant

Salad for the Solitary and the Social 1885
this book is an autobiography written by a genevan philosopher jean
jacques rousseau the content of this book is divided into ten walks or
chapters the book s subject matter is a mix of autobiographical
anecdotes descriptions of the scenery particularly plants that rousseau
saw on his walks around paris and explanations and extensions of
assertions previously made by rousseau in fields such as education and
political philosophy the work is characterized by tranquility and
resignation in large parts but it also refers to rousseau s recognition
of the negative effects of persecution towards the end of his life
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The Solitary; Or, the Mysterious Man of the
Mountain 2015-02-18
includes extra and special sessions
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The Medical and Surgical History of the War of
the Rebellion 1888
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The Reveries of the Solitary Walker 2021-11-09

Journal of the Senate 1893

Annual Report of the Board of Regents of the
Smithsonian Institution 1873

The Poetical Works of William Wordsworth 1896

Journal of the Royal Army Medical Corps 1910
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